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HB4082 is an important bill for the children and families of Oregon. Summer Learning 

Programs are vital for the education of Oregonians They have always been helpful 

but at are especially needed in post covid times that have profoundly affected the 

education outcomes today.  

These grants and program would have long lasting impact. This bill included many 

important features that could address the needs of communities across Oregon.  

Thee bill appears to be well designed to achieve positive outcomes for students from 

pre-school to grade 12.  

It is important that this investment would be enacted by summer’24. 
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